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Dear Servas Hosts,

Michael Johnson, our National Coordinator, asked if I would send you this notice. We have haven't yet worked out how often or how frequently we should communicate with you via e-mail. We will do this over the coming months, in part determined by the feedback I get from you.

Jo Hauser

Exchange your Motor-home for one in Spain?
I would like to exchange my motor-home that sleeps 2/4 people, located in Alicante, Spain, with another one from a Servas Host in the USA or Canada. I plan to visit both countries next summer for two or three months.

Jacinto Gonzalez, 
National Secretary, Servas Spain
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